
Lochfield Park Housing Association Ltd 

 

Cash for Kids at Christmas 
 

Cash for Kids application forms 

Will be available in 

Lochfield Park’s offices 

From Monday 8th to Friday 12th October 2018 between 
the hours of 

10 am – 4 pm. 

All Children under 16 years of age will be considered 
 


